


What does it take for the Council to do something about the continual problem? 
 
This property has not triggered an alert within our noise complaint database, as this requires 
confirmation of excessive noise. We have not yet got this confirmation. The Council does 
often rely on people calling our officers during work hours to discuss issues in more detail. As 
previously advised, an officer will be in touch with you soon. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā  
 

 
 
Susan Sales 
Hutt City Council 
 




